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Dear researchers,

We are happy to share the eleventh issue of Academy Journal of Educational Sciences 
(ACJES) with you. We would like to thank the members of the editorial board, advisors, 
writers and referees who have contributed to the publication of ACJES.

Hope to see you again in the next issues...

On behalf of ACJES
Editor

Dr. Sedat TURGUT
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